
 

Upcoming Candidate Forum for District 11 and 12 

NDNA is pleased to announce it will host a combined candidate forum for Districts 11 and 12. This year, 
we are delighted to have the League of Women Voters co-host our forum. 

Given the number of important issues the past couple of years and those which are upcoming, we hope 
you and your members will be able to join us  

Tuesday, March 25, 2025 

PTAA School, 15270 Hillcrest Road, Dallas, 75248 

7:00 PM 

To gain access to the parking area closest to the school’s North entrance, enter from La Bolsa (first street 
North of Arapaho; you will see the parking lot entry). 

Join us to learn candidates’ posi�ons which you have indicated are important to you: 

• Forward Dallas, increased density on family-zoned lots 
• Police staffing 
• City wide parking reduc�ons 
• Plans for ongoing deteriora�on of city streets/sidewalks 
• Homeless solu�ons 
• Other city-wide concerns 

http://ndna-tx.org/Default.aspx

